
 

 

 

   

 

 

  

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

Ofsted Inspection 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I am delighted to share some wonderful news with you regarding our recent Ofsted inspection. Following a thorough 
and comprehensive evaluation, we have been awarded the highest possible rating of 'Outstanding' across all areas of 
the inspection. 
 
This outcome is a testament to the hard work, dedication and passion of our entire school community - our talented 
and committed staff, our supportive and engaged executive leadership team, and, of course, our fantastic pupils who 
bring energy, enthusiasm and happiness to our school every day. 
 
The Ofsted report highlights many strengths of our school, including: 
 

• The exceptional quality of teaching and the progress that our students make. 

• The exemplary behaviour and attitudes of our pupils, who demonstrate respect, resilience and a real love of 

learning. 

• The strong leadership at all levels, which ensures that every child is given the support they need to thrive. 

• The ambitious and highly effective curriculum, which fosters both academic achievement and personal 

development. 

We are incredibly proud of this achievement, but we are also committed to continuing our journey of improvement. 
While this Ofsted outcome is a significant milestone, we will not rest on our laurels. We are always looking for ways to 
enhance the learning experience for all our pupils and to support them in becoming confident, curious and caring 
individuals. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you, as parents and carers, for your ongoing support. The partnership 
between home and school plays a crucial role in the success of our children, we are incredibly grateful for the trust and 
involvement you show in your child's education. 
 
Please find attached a copy of the Ofsted report for your reference. I hope you share in our pride as we celebrate this 
achievement together. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
Mrs Winter 
Headteacher 
 
 


